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23 March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Mid Term Parent Meetings – Key Stage 2 Pupils 

Following our recent parents’ evenings,  I am delighted to confirm whole class 

meetings have now been scheduled to take place next week on Monday 28th and 

Tuesday 29th March from 3pm-4pm.  These meetings are for pupils in Year 3 to Year 6 

inclusive. 

The purpose of these meetings is to give you a further opportunity to come into class 

to meet your child’s teacher again should you wish, for a whole class overview on 

topics such as the national curriculum, the statutory Multiplication Tables Checks for 

Year 4 pupils, Year 6 SATS and provide more detail regarding the learning planned 

for your child over the forthcoming year.  We shall also share information on how we 

can best work together to support your child’s learning and wellbeing. 

These meetings will be held in our KS2 building, in your child’s classroom.  Whilst the 

sessions are taking place, your child will be able to attend either an ICT or Art session 

with teachers. 

 

We ask that on arrival you bring your child to the school hall door, you will then be 

directed to your child’s class for the parent meeting.  Your child will then be brought 

back to you in the Key Stage 2 building once your meeting has ended. 

 

We really hope that as many of you as possible will be able to attend the meetings.  

We look forward to meeting with you all again.  Of course, if you are unable to 

attend and wish to speak with your child’s class teacher please contact the school 

office.  All information provided at these meetings will automatically be shared with 

all families, regardless of whether or not you were able to attend the meeting. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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